[Updated] Closure of CUFA Libraries Following the Preventing Measures Related to the Spread of Coronavirus Infection

[Last updated on 25 June 2020]

Dear users,

- [NEW] The Library requests the students to return their loans earlier than when they are due. Information and FAQ on the returning of loans at CUFA.
- From 1 July, the CUFA libraries will be in operation during the usual *summer opening hours*. The summer opening hours of the libraries can be found here.
- From 8 June 2020, the study of in-house documents will be possible in the libraries of departments and institutes while complying with the hygiene rules (masks, distancing, disinfecting hands). The in-house literature is accessible only by prior appointment via email (knihovna@ff.cuni.cz).
- From 2 June 2020, *some* of the measures will be lifted in Jan Palach Library (the main CUFA building). More information.
- From 20 April 2020, the lending of books will be restored in a restricted mode. *More information here.*

• From 11 March 2020, all libraries of the Faculty of Arts, Charles University, are closed following the

preventive measures related to the spread of coronavirus infection.

If you have any inquiries on the operation of libraries, write to knihovna@ff.cuni.cz.

Handy Links during the Closure of Libraries

